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Every day from 
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MERRIWA NEWS 
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Faction Carnival 
Our 2019 faction carnival was a great success!  The weather looked after us, starting the morning off 

with our Kindy races.  The team games were a great spectacle and the students had a lot of fun in 

the 3 legged races and testing their strength at Tug of War.  There was a great turn out from all the 

families who cheered loudly and the teachers did a fantastic job with the running of all the events 

and setting up. Thank you to everyone who packed up at the end of the day.  A Special thank you 

to Mr Allan and congratulations to the winning faction Baltimore. 

      

Final Scores:  

 

Baltimore - 909            Palermo -  906          Calabar -   763        Akita -   738  

   

Principals’ Morning Tea 
Congratulations to the students who will be attending the Principals’ Afternoon Tea hosted by 

myself and Mrs Macri.  These children have continually displayed the school expectations, I Am 

Respectful, I Am Positive, I Achieve. We will all enjoy a morning tea together as a special reward.  

 

Term Four 
Students return on Wednesday 16th October.  Have a safe holiday and we’ll see you next term. 

                           
Kind Regards      Mrs Sue Waterhouse, Principal 
 

 

VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE 

 
www.merriwaps. 

wa.edu.au  
 

For parent information  
 

Book Character  
Parade  

& last day of 
school 

 
Friday 27th  
September 

 
 

Learning  

Journey  
Wednesday 25th  

September 

P & C  

Cake stall 

 

School Banking 

 

 Wednesday  

morning between  

8am-8.30am  

in the Library 
 

PARENT SURVEY 
 

We value your  
comments. 

Please send in your 
survey to the office  

by Tuesday 24th 
September . 

 

Learning  

Journey 

Come and celebrate our students’ achievements  
Wednesday 25th September 2019  

Opening Assembly with performances at 2.15pm   
Classrooms open from 2:40pm  to 5.00pm 



 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

      Mrs Karen Macri  

       Principal ESC 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journey: 
Please be sure to set aside some time to attend the Merriwa Campus Learning Journey. Our 

amazing school will be on display from 2.40 to 5pm next Wednesday, however, we will start 

with an assembly at 2.15. Come and see what your child does during the day. We will have 

a sausage sizzle, cupcake stall and a coffee van throughout the afternoon to help sustain 

you :)   

 

P&C Cake Stall: 
Do you love to bake? The P&C committee is asking for donations of cakes, biscuits or slices 

for their cake stall during the Learning Journey. If you can assist, please leave your  

contribution at the office on Wednesday 25th September. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Book Character Parade on Friday 27 September – the last day of term. This year’s theme is 

‘Reading is my Special Power’.  We encourage all children to dress in costume. 

 

                      Please note the ESC assembly will be held in week 2 next term on                      

         Friday 25  October.      

                       Please make a note in your calendar that students return on        

         Wednesday October  16th after the term break. Staff have a  

                                     professional learning day on Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 October. 

 

 

Merriwa ESC News 

Year 3 - 6         LITERACY PRO 

Merriwa Primary 

School                

Total Words 

Read 

11 486 944 

Senior Champi-

on Class Award 
299 683         

Year 6  Room 18 

Senior Rising 

Stars Award 
Year 5  Room 16 

 

 

Cristopher Vaz 

313 253 
 

High Scoring  

Student  

Year PP-2     HOME READING 

Junior Champion 

Class Award 
Year 1         

Room 6 

Best participation in                  

HOME READING PROGRAM 



 

                          SCIENCE 
Our year five and six science extension students built a Mia Mia  in our Pre-primary Kindy playground. 

A big thank you to Caroline Bishop (Chair of the School Board) and Jason Barrow (Cultural Advisor) from Edith 

Cowan University. 

 



 

  

NEWSLETTER RAFFLE 
I have read  newsletter 15 Parent  signature________________________________ 
 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________           Room No.__________________ 
 

Congratulations to last fortnights’ winner  -  Rylee Cole 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child was born between  

1st July 2015- 30th June 2016 

registrations are now open to enrol in kindy.  

Please see the front office for application forms and return completed forms to the office with  

copies of Birth Certificate, Immunisation Records, Proof of Address and $40.00 for  

Voluntary Contributions.  

 

P & C Fundraiser 

Don’t forget to bring in a silver coin for the  

Silver Coin Challenge. 

The winning class wins a prize. 

Your donations of cakes and slices for our Learning Journey are 

much appreciated.  Please send to the canteen on the day. 

Honour certificate winners 


